
 

 

 
 
 
 

15th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As last year was such a success, we have decided to create another OLI Pumpkin 
Patch this Year! 
 
This year we will be asking your child to decorate their Pumpkins at home and 
then bring them into school on Wednesday 23rd October where they will be 
placed in the hall so the OLI Pumpkin Patch can be created.  
 
Your child can then enter their Pumpkin into a competition for a donation of a 
£1.  
 
The pumpkins will be judged and a winner will win a prize! 
 
The money raised will be Donated to a local charity called ‘Ready Generations’, 
who are a registered charity who encourage connections between people of all 
ages. We will be working closely with them this year. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mrs Rimmer 
 
 


